
THANKSGIVING BASKETS 

Starting this weekend, St. Ann’s and OLC will begin collecting food 

for Christmas meals.  These items will be put into a basket that will 

provide a full holiday meal for those less fortunate in our area.  If 

you would like to donate for a meal, please feel free to drop your 

donations in the back of church anytime between now and 

November 18th. 

  

***DEADLINE TO SUBMIT A NOMINATION FORM IS 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 18TH .*** 

Below is a list of items needed: 

 

CRANBERRY SAUCE; ALUMINUM ROASTING PAN; PIE 

SHELLS; INSTANT POTATOES; CAKE MIXES; PIE FILLING; 

FROSTING; SUGAR; FLOUR; HAMS; CORNBREAD MIX; 

GRAVY; 

 

**If you wish to donate a ham, please contact Father Vo at 832-2560 

or Valerie Ladner at 697-3806 or 697-3806 so we can meet you to 

place it in the freezer at church. ** 

 

NO BASKETS WILL BE DELIVERED 

 

                                                                 

NOMINATION FORM 

RECEIVING NAME:  

___________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:  

____________________________________________________ 

PHONE:  

___________________________________________________ 

NUMBER OF ADULT(S):     _________ CHILDREN: ______ 

NOMINATORS NAME:  

_________________________________________________ 

NOMINATORS PHONE:  

________________________________________________ 

NOMINATOR WILL BE RESPONSIBLE FOR PICKING UP AND 

DELIVERING THE BASKET. 

 

BASKETS MUST TO BE PICKED UP SUNDAY, November 20th 

between 

10:00 a.m. to 10:15 a.m.  


